
Holt Primary School - Holkham Class - July 2020 

Year 3  
 

Before giving you some information about the start of next term, I just wanted to say how much 

I am looking forward to working with you again in Year 3. The start of a new year usually feels a 

little strange and this year that will be true for everyone so don’t worry if some of this sounds a 

little confusing because Mrs Riseborough and I will be here to make sure everything is ok! 👍  

 

Drop-off times - Monday 7 and Tuesday 8 September only 

On Monday and Tuesday you will return to school with a staggered start depending on your 

family name. Please drop off your younger brothers and sisters before you come! 

 

Family Name Initial Arrival Time 

A-E 0845-0855 

F-L 0855-0905 

M-S 0905-0915 

T-Z 0915-0925 

 

Drop-off times - from Wednesday 9 September 

From Wednesday we should have got you moving a bit quicker and so we can shorten the 

staggered start. If we are still operating this staggered start after the half-term holiday we will 

reverse it so that if you’ve been starting later you will now start earlier! 

 

Family Name Initial Arrival Time 

A-L 0845-0855 

M-Z 0855-0905 

 

Bus 

The staggered start doesn’t apply if you come on the school bus! 

 

Preparing for the school day 

You should come to school in uniform on Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays; and in PE kit on 

Tuesdays and Fridays. You should bring - if needed - lunchboxes, coats, outdoor PE shoes and 

library books that you have finished. Ask your adult to put the correct money for school packed 

lunches in a sealed envelope: put it into the basket when you get into the classroom. Don’t bring 

anything else, including school-bags, into school. Please go to the loo and wash your hands 

before you leave the house. 

 

Coming into school 

You should come into the school playground through the junior gate and enter the building using 

the steps at the back of the classroom near the kitchen- see the photos below. You will need to 

come right round to the back of the school. Don’t let your adult come up the steps with you. If 

you have dropped off your younger brother or sister in the infant playground, you can use the 

narrow walkway that runs between the two playgrounds. You should enter the classroom 

immediately and wash your hands in the sink in the classroom. You will keep your coat and 

lunch, if you have one, with you at your desk. 




